
 

               
   

     

We have enjoyed teaching your children this 
year, and we wish them all the best of luck in Junior 

High! We hope you all have a wonderful summer! 
Love, 

5th Grade Teachers 
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Important Dates: 
 

Þ May 21 - Field Day 
Þ May 24 – 60% Day – LAST DAY OF SCHOOL!!!! 

Field Day Reminders: 
o Make sure students wear tennis shoes.  
o Make sure students bring a water bottle.  
o There are a couple of water stations, so 

students can bring a change of clothes if 
they want to change after.  

 

 
 

  


